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   In Westchester, Bowling to Celebrate Forever Families and Support a Local 
Charity 

On Sunday, April 3rd, Forever Families Through Adoption (FFTA) held a very special 
“Family Bowling Party” fundraiser to celebrate the 10th Anniversary of the Rye Brook-based 
agency, hosted at the Scarsdale Golf Club bowling alley.  In attendance were many FFTA 
“forever families”, along with staff, members of the Board of Directors, friends and FFTA 
supporters.  Families came from near and far to celebrate FFTA and all their 
accomplishments in the past 10 years.  FFTA was appreciative to have received donated 
raffle prizes.  Delicious food and desserts were generously donated by Rye Ridge Deli, 
A&S Deli, John’s of Arthur Avenue, Westchester Burger Co. and Starbucks all in Rye 
Brook, Neri’s Bakery, Regent Pizza & Pasta, Longo’s Park Deli, IncAzteca Peruvian 
Restaurant and Franks Italian Restaurant all in Port Chester and California Pizza Kitchen 
in Scarsdale.  Funds raised continue to support the agency’s passion for finding children 
their “forever families through adoption”, as well as to help fulfill FFTA’s mission to provide 
free education, awareness and outreach programming to hospitals, schools, prisons, 
medical and mental health clinics, and other local community based service organizations, 
in addition to serving prospective adoptive parents, expectant parents, adoptees and 
adoption professionals.  FFTA is looking ahead at an exciting new year; having achieved 
successful Hague intercountry adoption reaccreditation through June 2021, expanded 
services both domestically and abroad, and with a continued commitment to giving back to 
the local community, there is much to be excited about.  To learn more about Forever 
Families Through Adoption, please call (914) 939-1180 or visit FFTA on the web at 
www.ForeverFamiliesThroughAdoption.org 

        


